Montgomery Friends of the Library
Christiansburg Library
April 17, 2018

The April meeting of the MFOL was called to order by President Ellen Hall at
3:00.

Attending were: Ellen Hall, Sam Hicks, Susan Keith, Janice Litschert, Jo Brown,
Linda Spivey and Ken Vaughn.

The Agenda was approved.

The Minutes of the March 20, 2018 meeting were corrected to read: "change
501c Status to read Corporate Status". as required by the State of Virginia. A
motion was then made to accept the minutes as amended, and passed.

The Treasurer's report was gone over with Sam Hicks. We have $29, 503.32 in
assets now. A motion to accept the report was made, secomded and passed.

Membership Committee was not present.
New Business:

Ellen talked with Kit Haggard of Floyd Friends, and Kit suggested that we all
meet for lunch in Floyd, on a Monday or Friday. This would satisfy our
"Corporate" requirement, that both branches of the Friends meet once a year.
Ellen will check with Kit about meeting in May on either the 14th or 21st. It
was suggested that we invite Karim, as well as library workers who help collect
money from each of our endeavors. They have been a great help to Sam.
Ellen will check on this.

Newsletter: Ken Vaughn said all is going well with the newsletter. Ellen said
that the new letter looks good.

Garden Tour: Jo Brown said that the committee was getting garden
descriptions finished, and that the Tour was coming together well.



Book Sales: Blacksburg is having a "Bag Sale," April 19-21. Patrons can
purchase a bag filled with books for $5.00. This project has been a great
success at Christiansburg and Meadowbrook. The Hahn Garden at VT is also
having their annual plant sale that weekend. In the past, we have given out
"Save the Date" flyers for our Garden Tour at this event.

A motion was made and passed that the meeting be adjourned. The meeting
ended at 3:30.

Our next meeting will be at Meadowbrook Library on May 15, 2018 at 3:00.

Submitted by Susan Keith, Secretary.



